
Erin & Nathaniel Snodgrass 

1453 Jeese Ln 

Golden, CO  80403 

 

To: eric.scott@state.co.us ; drms_info@state.co.us 

Subject:  

File #M1976007 – Denver Brick Company Proposal to Convert to 110c to 112c Permit 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We completely object to the mining application referenced above and we request that the application 
be denied by  the DRMS Board.  The reason we oppose this is because the southern parcel of land for 
the mine expansion in question is currently zoned as JeffCo A-2.  This zoning does not allow for mining.  

Because this application violates the zoning permissions, we ask that you deny this application.  

Thank you,  

Erin & Nate Snodgrass 

erindahlgren@yahoo.com 

natesnods@gmail.com 

 

970-568-6447 

970-568-6446 
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